From: Long, Bradford

To: Melissa Garber
Subject: RE: 09891-008
Date: Tuesday, November 19, 2024 8:20:29 AM
Attachments: image002.png

External Sender - From: ("Long, Bradford"
<Bradford.Long@dot.state.fl.us>)
This message came from outside your organization.

WARNING This message has originated from an External Source. This may be a phishing email that can result in unauthorized
access. Please use proper judgment and caution when opening attachments, or clicking links.

Melissa,

The referenced parcel does have an approved permit to access US 41 South.
Thanks,

FDOT\

S

Brad Long

Permits Coordinator |

Lake Jeffery Operations
Office 386-961-7067
Cell 386-288-2331
Office Hours
Tuesday-Friday

7:00 AM-5:30 PM

From: Melissa Garber <mgarber@columbiacountyfla.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 14, 2024 2:43 PM

To: Long, Bradford <Bradford.Long@dot.state.fl.us>
Subject: RE: 09891-008

No worries! Thank you! | appreciate all you do!

“Pon’t wait until the

Thursday in Rovember to
with familg and friends
give thanks. Make gvery

a day of Thanksgiving!”

Melissa Garbier
Administrative Supervisor
Columbia County

Building and Zoning

135 NE Hernando Ave, Suite B-21
Lake City, Florida 32055

Ph (386) 758-1008
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FDOT\)




From: Long, Bradford <Bradford.Long@dot.state.fl.us>
Sent: Thursday, November 14, 2024 2:47 PM

To: Melissa Garber <mgarber@columbiacountyfla.com>
Subject: Re: 09891-008

I apologize I’ve been busy I will inspect the drive way today and email you as soon as I get back to the office

Get Outlook for iOS

From: Melissa Garber <mgarber lumbiacountyfla.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 14, 2024 2:25:05 PM

To: Long, Bradford <Bradford.Long@dot.state.fl.us>
Subject: RE: 09891-008

Good afternoon,
| wanted to follow up on this one and see if they were ready. We have about wrapped up review on
this one. Thanks!

“Pon’t wait antil the

Thursdag in November to
with family and frignds
give thanks. Make gvery

a day of Thanksgiving!”

Melissa Garber
Administrative Supervisor
Columbia County

Building and Zoning

135 NE Hernando Ave, Suite B-21
Lake City, Florida 32055

Ph (386) 758-1008

From: Long, Bradford <Bradford.long@dot.state.fl.us>
Sent: Friday, November 8, 2024 11:29 AM

To: Melissa Garber <mgarber@columbiacountyfla.com>
Subject: RE: 09891-008

Melissa,
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Michelle Kline does have an approved access permit, but the driveway has not been inspected or approved. The
earliest | will be able to inspect the driveway will be Tuesday 11/12/2024. Once inspected | will email you. |

Thanks,

FDOT\\

Sl o

Brad Long

Permits Coordinator |

Lake Jeffery Operations
Office 386-961-7067
Cell 386-288-2331
Office Hours
Tuesday-Friday

7:00 AM-5:30 PM

From: Melissa Garber <mgarber@columbiacountyfla.com>

Sent: Friday, November 8, 2024 10:29 AM

To: Morgan, Dan <Dan.Morgan@dot.state.fl.us>; Long, Bradford <Bradford.long@dot.state.fl.us>
Subject: 09891-008

EXTERNAL SENDER: Use caution with links and attachments.

Good morning,
We have a residential application in for this parcel and I’d like to confirm they have obtained
access approval. Thanks! Have a great day!

“Pon’t wait until the

Tharsdag in Novgmber to
with family and frignds
give thanks. Make gvery

a day of Thanksgiving!”

4 W
Melissa Garber
Administrative Supervisor
Columbia County
Building and Zoning
135 NE Hernando Ave, Suite B-21
Lake City, Florida 32055
Ph (386) 758-1008
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